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4 December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday 7 December, Handler and Anderson  class will visit to St Luke’s Church for 
the Christmas Tree Festival. 
 
We will be singing carols around the piano and will have some quiet time at The 
Remembrance Tree for those students who would like to say a prayer or place a 
remembrance card on the tree in remembrance of anyone that has passed on.  
Handler class and any students in Anderson who wish too, will spend time saying a 
prayer for Owen and placing cards on the tree. 
 
If parents would like to attend The Christmas Tree Festival, it is open at the 
weekend, times are on St Luke’s Church website.  Friday is set aside for local 
schools to visit. 
 
There is a collection on the day and it would be nice if each student could bring in a 
small donation of £1 which will go to a local charity. 
 
Please can you return the reply slip to inform us that your son/daughter can attend. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Astle 
Handler Class Teacher 
 

 
I give permission for ……………………………………………….to attend the  
Christmas Tree Festival at St Luke’s Church on Friday 7 December 2018. 

 
 


